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FIVE STAR REVIEWS

Rebecca Deren
1 review

Lorina provides a highly professional and friendly service. I 
felt extremely comfortable and at ease. If you are after 
microblading I highly recommend Lorina. I'm extremely happy 
with my eyebrows, they look full and natural which was 
exactly what I was after! Thanks Lorina you provide me with a 
great experience and an amazing outcome.

Flavia shearing
2 reviews

lorina@inyacosmeticskinclinic.com.au

Highly recommend Lorina, She is very professional and 
provides a high quality service. Very happy with my eye 
brows, Lorina did an amazing job shaping them to suit my 
face.

LEUT AN Gage, RAN
6 reviews

An artist... truly a professional... I highly recommend anyone 
wanting to get semi to permanent tattoo brows. Great 
experience with a lot of support to maintain clinical hygiene 
and guidance in healing as well as producing brilliant results. 
I love my brows!

Suah Yeon
Local Guide·100 reviews·16 photos

I love Lorina's work! I used to get it done when I visit south 
korea but now I'm stuck with her, she is too good! She is very 
professional and friendly. She understands what I want and 
she does a good job, always ✌✌ ✌

Vicki Schuhardt
4 reviews

I had a fantastic experience at Inya. Lorena was professional 
and knew what I needed. I had eyebrows feathering and felt 
confident in Lorena’s capable hands. I highly recommend 
Inya and Lorena if you are considering eyebrows feathering 
and shading. She did a wonderful job and I am extremely 
pleased with the results.

Karen E
1 review

I've had my eyebrows tattooed by Lorina twice now and I 
couldn't be happier. She really knows her stuff, she knows 
skin types, skin tones, hair tones and the best way to go 
about getting the best result. She's honest about outcomes 
and provides excellent after care. The studio is lovely and 
relaxing with great light and it's easy to find parking across 
the road or right in the driveway. Highly recommend.

Erika Sta. Maria
1 review

I highly recommend Lorina. I had a permanent eyebrow tattoo 
done in 2015, I hated it and it's been a problem since then but 
Lorina was able to work with my ugly permanent tattoo and 
made me feel beautiful again.

Sammy Hawker
9 reviews

Lorina is wonderful. She listens to exactly what her client is 
after, is friendly and great to talk to and is meticulous in her 
work. Couldn't recommend her services more!

Jess
5 reviews·2 photos

Amazing attention to detail! Best eyebrow shaping and tint 
I’ve ever had! Highly recommend if you want your eyebrows 
to look on point!

Sam Holder
3 reviews

I had over plucked barely there eyebrows that Lorina 
transformed! She did an amazing job microblading! Very 
lovey to talk to and very talented! I now have much more 
confidence make up free :)
Definitely recommend her!

Linda Moran
8 reviews

Everything about my experience at Lorina’s clinic was 5-star! 
She is incredibly caring and has amazing attention to detail. I 
had my lids and eyebrows tattooed and due to my skin type it 
was a challenging process. It didn’t phase Lorina and she 
was happy to take the extra time it needed to be done. 
Follow-up care was superb too! Thank you Lorina – I highly 
recommend your services.

RL Y
2 reviews

The best in town!!! I was so worried about doing the feather 
touch eyebrows but they turned out AMAZING, Lorina did an 
awesome job on my brows she explained the procedure 
before she did it and the end result was superb, she also did 
my lash lift and that was amazing too loved my experience at 
Inya beauty would definitely recomment Lorina to anyone 
looking to get beautified!!!

Courtney Diem Macintosh
1 review

I love Lorina’s work - professional, artistic and very high work 
ethic.

W Tiana
2 reviews

Love Lorina's work and professionalism! Always recommend 
her to my clients and customers :)
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